
To  whom it may concern . 

I am writing to voice my disapproval of the abortion law being introduced into Northern Ireland. 

Human life is precious and it is most important that we value it above everything else. Our value is in 

our humanity itself not our ability, looks, intelligence or what we are able to contribute to society. 

Therefore it is not ok to abort babies with disabilities . There is a lot of talk about pro -choice and 

women’s rights over her body. The baby is separate identity to her and has its own personhood and 

body and deserves all the legal rights and protection of any other person. 

 

 


